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Statement by The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago at the Universal Periodic Review of the Kingdom of Lesotho in the Human Rights Council on 21st January, 2015

Thank you Mr. President. 

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Lesotho and commends them for the delivery of their comprehensive report. 

Despite the economical and developmental constraints which face Lesotho, my delegation is pleased to highlight its human rights advancements made particularly in the following areas: (i) Lesotho’s high literacy rate which is one of the highest rates in Sub-Saharan Africa; (ii) progress made under Millennium Development Goal no. 3 (MDG3) which covers gender equality; and (iii) the increase in quantum of the old age pension fund.     

Notwithstanding these notable achievements, this small mountainous Kingdom is still unfortunately plagued with some domestic challenges. These challenges consist of: poverty and food security, climate change and a high detection rate of HIV/AIDS. The geographical terrain of Lesotho also makes it, in some instances, a barrier to provide essential goods and services especially to the rural communities. 
Conclusion:

In concluding, my delegation would like to make the following recommendations:

1. That Lesotho takes steps to continue working on its national nutrition policy.         

2. That a long term sustainable policy approach be adopted to respond to crises such as climate change and food security.

3. That Lesotho ensures the effective implementation of its human trafficking legislation.
4. That Lesotho seeks to increase access to affordable contraceptive methods and anti-retroviral treatment and to promote education on sexual and reproductive health.      

With this, I thank you Mr. President.
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